Hi Richard.

I am writing to provide details on the event I reported to the Ethics Board.

I attended the “All In Chicago” annual series on November 10, 2015.  The meeting was sponsored by CommunityHealth, Chicago’s largest free health clinic and was held at the Mid America Center, 200 E. Randolph, 80th floor from 7:30 am – 10:30 am. Breakfast was included.

Please let me know if you need any additional documentation.

Thank you.

Sheri

Sheri Cohen
Senior Health Planning Analyst

Chicago Department of Public Health

